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Such increased population north of Canterbury would have a disastrous effect on the already fast and 
overcrowded main road known as St Stephen's Hill, at and near CT2 7AT. It is already dangerous for 
pedestrians to cross St Stephen's Hill to reach the  post-box and bus-stop to Canterbury on the other side 
of the road, especially residents and their relatives dependent on wheelchairs or with small children in 
pushchairs. In addition a quite long stretch of pavement, on the west side of the road between the 
Archbishop's School and Hackington Close, is scarcely wide enough for pushchairs and wheelchairs, with 
neighbouring gardens gradually trying to creep across it, with the effect of forcing pedestrians young and 
old to within a few inches of the already considerable traffic that drives fast up the hill. The proposed new 
development would undoubtedly make what is already a dangerous situation for pedestrians very much 
worse. 
      We do not need hundreds (let alone thousands) more people and their cars using this road as a 
route between the proposed new development and central Canterbury. 
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